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Onderwerp 

replacement collective central heating boiler 
 
 

Datum 

4 februari 2021 
  

To all residents of the residential building  

with the address Laurenburg 129 – 255, Weert 

    

 

 

Dear resident, 

 

The collective central heating boiler of your residential building needs to be 

replaced. Maintenance gets more difficult every year. The system also consumes 

a lot of energy. That is why we are going to replace the heating in your residential 

building this year with an innovative, gas-free heat pump installation. 

 

Area vision Keent & Moesel 

The approach to the Keent and Moesel districts also concerns the residential 

buildings on Laurenburg. The demolition and new construction plans for 

Laurenburg are only in phase 5 (from 2033 onwards) in the planning of the Keent 

& Moesel Area Development. We have therefore chosen to replace your heating 

this year. Also because the new installation can be reused, for example in another 

residential buildings. 

 

We will call you for an information meeting 

You will find an information folder in your letterbox before February 15. We will 

also call you between February 15 and March 26. We will then explain what we 

are going to do to make your home gas-free. What it means in your home. And 

what to expect during the adaptation from old to new. We take plenty of time to go 

through the documents from the information folder with you. 

 

During the telephone conversation, we will make an appointment for a home visit; 

this takes about 30 minutes. The home visit is necessary to prepare us properly. 

And to make sure you know what is going to happen and what it means to you. 

Sytse van Raaij, the Technical Project leader of Kemkens, will then visit you to 

take pictures of the meter cupboard, the heat unit and your current cooking 

appliance. Of course you can also ask him questions about the technique and the 

activities. 

 

Before we can start the work, we need your approval. This statement of approval 

is also included in the information folder. If you agree, you can sign it and give it 

to Sytse. 
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Measures because of COVID-19 

In order to safely conduct the conversation with our Technical Project leader, we 

ask for your cooperation in the following measures: 

 

• Everyone keeps a distance of 1.5 meters from each other. 

• We will visit you with 1 person. 

• Wear a mouth mask during our visit. Of course we also wear a mouth 

mask. 

• Do you or one of your housemates suffer from a sore throat, cough and / 

or fever? Let us know in time and make a new appointment. 

• During the appointment, does it appear that you or one of your 

housemates has a cold or a cough? Then we immediately stop the 

conversation and unfortunately the appointment cannot take place at that 

time. 

• We urge you to ventilate your home well prior to the appointment. This is 

not only important now, but it’s important at any time. 

 

We also monitor all measures, as agreed between the industry associations and 

the government (www.rijksoverheid.nl). 

 

You can always contact us 

Do you have any questions regarding this letter? Feel free to call us on our 

telephone number 088-385 0800. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hilde Stoffels     Heidi Vroemen 

Social Project leader    Social Project leader 

 


